
It has been one year since media workers 
from the Unity Weekly newspaper were 
sentenced as a result of their work as 
journalists. They are currently serving a  
seven year prison sentence in Pakkoku  
prison in central Myanmar.

Amnesty International calls on the Ministry of 
Information and the Myanmar National Human 
Rights Commission to work actively to secure 
their immediate and unconditional release.
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From left to right; Paing Thet Kyaw, Lu Maw Naing, 
Tint San, Sithu Soe and Yarzar Oo.


